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Ref. SPVI 015/2020

August 21, 2020

Subject :  Notification of Substitution for Songkran Holiday

To : President

The Stock Exchange of Thailand.

According to the Cabinet’'s resolution on Thursday, August 13, 2020 approved the substitution for

Songkran Holiday of year 2020 on Friday, September 4, 2020 and Monday, September 7, 2020

S P V | Public Company Limited (“the Company”) has considered and deemed appropriate the
substitution for Songkran Holiday of year 2020 on Friday, September 4, 2020 and Monday, September
7, 2020. (14""-15" April 2020) In this regard, working days and other holiday shall be in accordance with

the original Company’s Holidays 2020 announcement.

Please be informed accordingly.

Yours sincerely,

(Mr. Trisorn Volyarngosol)

Managing Director
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